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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
 
Hello Team, 

 
I hope that you have all had a good Easter holiday. The teachers have been 
planning really lovely learning activities for you to do at home and they will all be 
ready on the class pages after breakfast on Monday. 
 
Remember what we say about about making a difference… 
 
 

 
 



2 

 


